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REQUEST FOR COUNCIL ACTION 
Agenda Section:   New Business 

 
 
No:  5.  

Originating Department: 
 
 

City Engineer 

Date 
 
 

05/16/22 

Item: 2022 Sidewalk Replacement Project - City Manager’s Recommendation 
  
 
No.  5.1 

 

SUMMARY OF REQUESTED ACTION: 
 
Attached is the City Manager’s recommendation to construct the 2022 Sidewalk Replacement 
Project. The project this year includes the area between Franklin to Chestnut Streets, along 
with alleys, complaints and curb repairs.  Attached is the Engineer’s Estimate.  The total 
estimate for the project is $172,754.50. The City’s share is estimated at $100,132.50. This 
amount is included in the 2022 budget for the City’s share. 
 
This sidewalk was inspected last spring and the property owners were notified that they could 
do the work themselves or hire a contractor to do the sidewalk replacement prior to  
October 31, 2021.  This project consists of those sidewalks that were not replaced.  The 
City’s share is for alleys, curb and gutter, city property, etc. 
 
If Council concurs, a motion to approve the attached resolution would be in order. 


